
Congratulations Gloria! 
 

We are delighted to announce that Gloria has won the 2023-2024  
Stroud Community Award ‘for her hard work and dedication to the community’. 

 
Here she is pictured with Stroud’s new Mayor Cllr Tony Davey 

at the award ceremony this week. 
 

In Gloria’s words—“It may be my name on the certificate, but this  
Award belongs to everyone that makes Stroud Valley the amazing school it is” 

 
...but our children and families know Gloria—that you’re the  

individual who deserves this award! 
 

Gloria would like to send out a heartfelt thank you to all who  
nominated her for this prestigious award. 
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Dates for your diary 

 May 

24th  Last Day of Term 5 

27th –31st  Half Term 

 June 

3rd First Day of Term 6 

5th  Y5 & Y6 Non Swimmers 
Swimming Lessons 

7th Sleepover Y4 

14th  Class Sale—Emerald 

20th Cotswold Wildlife Park 
Trip—Quartz 

28th  Class Sale—Aventurine 

 July 

1st Cookery After School 
Club ends 

2nd  Whole School Sports 
Day 

12th  After School Clubs end 

12th Class Sale—Quartz 

15th Noah’s Ark Zoo Trip—
Sunshine and Rainbow 

16th Year 6 Production 

19th  Last Day of Term 6 

Class Most Amount of Stars Last Week 

Sunshine Maya 

Rainbow Ophelia 

Amethyst Harley 

Amber Prestige 

Ruby Sereen 

Diamond Marifa 

Quartz Norlha 

Aventurine Phoebe 

Emerald  (at residential this week) 

 Sun hats and sun cream 
Now that the weather is changing, please can you 
make sure that your child brings in a sun hat and 

sun cream to make sure they are protected. 

Year 6 Leavers' Dates  
Tuesday 16th July - Year 6 production at Cotswold Playhouse 

Wednesday 17th July - 'Slip & Slide' party at school 4.00-6.30pm 
Friday 19th July - Leavers' assembly for parents at school 2.00pm 

Please email in your first day of school photograph, thanks! 

Art Week—postponed 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, Art Week has been 

postponed. However, it is still going ahead next term, so 
please keep bringing in those plain t-shirts and a £2 con-

tribution for materials! 

Disco 
We hope you all enjoyed the disco!  

A thank you to everyone who came, and to all the volunteers who 
worked so hard to make it a fab evening. We raised a whopping 

£369 profit for the school.  
 

Ruby class sale 
A huge well done to Ruby class.  

They made an incredible £172.50.  
 

Finally, we hope you all have a relaxing half term, and we look for-
ward to welcoming you all back for the summer term.  

Mrs. Fathers—retiring 
We are saddened to hear that Mrs. Fathers will be leaving 
us at the end of this academic year after teaching in the 

school for an amazing twelve years. 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank Helen for 
all her hard work during this time and wish her all the 

very best for her retirement. 
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